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Bure increases its ownership in Vittra 
 
 
 
Bure is increasing its ownership in the educational company, Vittra, to 100 per cent. It 
has acquired the remaining 3.75 per cent of the shares for SEK 7,5 M from its founder, 
Stig Johansson.  
 
 
Gothenburg, 7 July 2005 
 
 
Bure Equity AB (publ) 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Mikael Nachemson, President    +46 708- 72 51 05 
Anders Mörck, Chief Financial Officer   +46 706- 46 52 11 
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